AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF PHYSICIANS ASSISTANTS
2 PARK AVENUE,NEW YORK, N.Y. 10016, 212-889-5881

RESEARCH OFFICES PAUL F. PALACE
145 EAST 85 STREET Executive Director
New York, N.Y. 10028 FRANK NORTON M.D,
P.O. BOX 12 President
Harvey Cedars, N. J. 08008 SANFORD PINNA. M.D

1111 N. WEST SHORE B'LVD Chairman

Tampa. Florida 33607

February 14, 1972

Dear Sir:

The American Association of Physicians Assistants has
been formed recently to comply with the urgent need to
coordinate and properly structure the activities of
this newest, rapidly growing member of the American
Health Care delivery team - the Physician's Assistant.

The form and function of the AAPA is described in the
attached advance pre-print copy of the new AAPA Bro-
chure.

Will you help us make the AAPA an effective crganiza-
tion by posting the enclosed Flyer describing the AAPA
on the hospital employee bulletin board and with it a
copy of the AAPA Brochure? Your assistance is greatly
appreciated.

Cordially,

Yt 7 f e

Paul F., Palace

P.S. Would you please forward the attached copies of
this letter to:

Chief of Medicine
Chief of Surgery



